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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

August 3, 2022 

 
Chairman Paight called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. Selectman Pitt and 
Selectman Nelson were present. Also in attendance were Ellen Smith, Town 
Administrator, Roland Veaudry, and Dustin Franco. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Pitt seconded a motion to approve the July 
27, 2022, meeting minutes, as amended, vote to approve was unanimous. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Paight seconded a motion to approve the 
August 4, 2022, Accounts Payable Register in the amount of $37,059.10 the Payroll 
Check Register in the amount of $733.92, and the Direct Deposit Register in the amount 
of $9,850.37, vote to approve was unanimous. 
 
Andre Jaeger has resigned from the ZBA. Selectman Pitt moved and Selectman Nelson 
seconded a motion to appoint Glenn Parker as a full member of the ZBA to complete 
Andre’s term, vote to appoint was unanimous. 
 
The Board reviewed and signed the following: 
 

o CCI contract amendment to increase internet bandwidth 
o Trench box quote 
o Electrical permit application – Map 02-005 

 
 
The Board will meet with the 150 Committee Wednesday, August 10, 2022, at 2:00 pm. 
 
TA Smith distributed draft local health regulations for the Board to review. This will be 
discussed at a future meeting with Mike Wilber, Health Officer in attendance. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Selectman Pitt seconded a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 11:45 am, motion passed unanimously. 
  
Respectfully submitted   
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
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